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January 26, 2007
Ms. Jackie McClure

516 High Street

Fairhaven College

Bellingham, WA  98225-9118
Dear Jackie:

Thank you for facilitating my opportunity to meet with you and your Fairhaven students and colleagues on Wednesday, Jan. 24th. I enjoyed seeing your facilities and obtaining more detailed information on your programs. I hope I was able to provide you with a better understanding of Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program. We appreciate any assistance you can give us in acquainting students with our program and our scholarship opportunities.  Your help is also needed in assisting students with academic planning to take appropriate courses that will give them the content knowledge they need for different teaching endorsements (elementary education, or biology, or history, etc.) prior to entering a teaching certification program such as MIT.
If I can provide more MIT brochures or answer any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact. I hope you will also stop by my office in Seminar II E 3135 if you are ever on campus.
Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director/Advising and Certification

Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College
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